Orange County has contacted the Village of Washingtonville that the mobile unit of
the Department of Motor Vehicles has mechanical problems, and will not be in
attendance at the Village Hall parking lot today, Friday, February 23 at 9 Fairlawn
Drive, Washingtonville. The D.M.V. is tentatively planning on returning in April and
the Village will notify you once the County confirms the new date and time.

If you have any questions please contact Mayor Thomas DeVinko at 845-849-4523.

Thank you.



